
Our Lady Immaculate Catholic Primary School 

 

Thursday 9th May 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 3 would like to invite you to our class assembly to showcase our work about spiders. 

This assembly will be taking place on Friday 17th May at 9:15am.  I would like to ask that if possible each 

child brings something black to wear e.g. t-shirts, shorts, leggings, pants. 

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you then. 

Yours sincerely 

Miss Harland 

Our Lady Immaculate Catholic Primary School 

 

Thursday 9th May 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 3 would like to invite you to our class assembly to showcase our work about spiders. 

This assembly will be taking place on Friday 17th May at 9:15am.  I would like to ask that if possible each 

child brings something black to wear e.g. t-shirts, shorts, leggings, pants. 

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you then. 

Yours sincerely 

Miss Harland 

Our Lady Immaculate Catholic Primary School 

 

Thursday 9th May 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 3 would like to invite you to our class assembly to showcase our work about spiders. 

This assembly will be taking place on Friday 17th May at 9:15am.  I would like to ask that if possible each 

child brings something black to wear e.g. t-shirts, shorts, leggings, pants. 

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you then. 

Yours sincerely 

Miss Harland 


